
 
 

 
July 16, 2018 
 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
Re: Docket UE-152058 

PSE’s 2016-2017 Biennial Conservation Report’s Replacement Pages:  
(1) Attachment 2 – The WA Department of Commerce EIA report, and 
(2) Exhibit 1: 2016-2017 Savings and Expenses 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Attached are Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE’s”) replacement pages of its 2016-2017 Biennial 
Conservation Report’s Attachment 2: The WA Department of Commerce EIA Report (“Attachment 
2”), and Exhibit 1: 2016-2017 Savings and Expenses. The replacement Attachment 2 clarifies the 
Megawatt-Hour (“MWh”) savings values used to calculate excess savings, and aligns with those 
calculation methods used by the other two Investor-Owned Utilities (“IOUs”). 
 
The replacement Exhibit 1 is a Microsoft Excel workbook that contains separate tabs, denoting: 

1. The originally-reported 2016-2017 PSE electric conservation savings, noted in MWh, 
2. Savings adjustments pertaining to applicable programs, and 
3. The resultant, revised savings totals, by program. 

 
The originally-filed Exhibit 1 contains language and a calculation on page 3 that duplicates the 
adjusted savings indicated on page 2 of the workbook, incorrectly inflating the final 2016-2017 
savings total.  The replacement Exhibit 1 corrects that error. 
 
Please expunge the originally-filed Attachment 2 and Exhibit 1, and replace them with the attached 
updated Microsoft Excel files. 
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Please contact Chris Schaefer at (425) 456-2932 or Chris.Schaefer@pse.com for additional 
information about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at 
(425) 456-2142. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

 
 
 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
 Glenn Blackmon, Department of Commerce 
 
Attachments: 
Department of Commerce EIA Report 
2016-2017 Savings and Expenses  
 
 
 
 
 
 


